
 

Offa Mission Area 

St. Mary's, Chirk with St. 

David's, Froncysyllte 
 

SUNDAY 8th OCTOBER 2023:  
TRINITY 18 
 

Notices  
 

TUESDAY 10th OCTOBER 10.00am-12noon: Mini-markets in the Church Hall 

7.00pm: St. Mary’s Church Committee in the Church Hall 

WEDNESDAY 11th OCTOBER 9.15am – 11.15am: Toddlers’ in St. Mary’s Church Hall  

THURSDAY 12th OCTOBER 10.15am: Holy Eucharist at St. Mary’s Chirk 

SUNDAY 15th OCTOBER 

TRINITY 19 

 9.30am: Holy Eucharist at St. David’s Froncysyllte 

11.00am: Holy Eucharist at St. Mary’s Chirk 

1.00pm: Baptism at St. Mary’s Chirk 

 

Harvest: Thank you to all who have decorated our churches so beautifully and helped make our Harvest 

services and suppers such a success. 

 

St. Mary’s Church Committee: has been rearranged to Tuesday 10th October at 7pm in the Church Hall 

 

The Mission Area Celtic Eventide Service: - On Wednesday 11th October is cancelled. 

 

Mission Area Conference: is on Wednesday 25th October at 7pm at Ruabon Church Hall. 

   

Samaritan's Purse Shoebox Appeal 2023: We are delighted to be able to support this Christmas appeal once 

again this year, bringing joy and happiness to children at Christmas.  There are 2 ways you can support this:  

1) Donate a completed shoebox (with £5 donation inside to cover postage). 

2)  Donate cash to our collective appeal, which will be used to purchase items and make up shoeboxes (please 

put money in jar at back of church or pass to Sarah Wilkinson).  Please see leaflet given out during service 

for more information.  Spare leaflets are available at the back of church.  Deadline for all donations Sunday 

5th November.  Many thanks. 

 

Sunday Club: There will be no Sunday Club on Sunday 22nd October as all the children are invited to the 

Sunday Service at 11am, where one of our Sunday Club members is getting baptised.  November Sunday 

Club dates are 19th and 26th. 

 

Baby Loss Awareness Week 9th – 15th October 

There will be a Wave of Light service (non-religious) held in St. Collen’s Church  

Llangollen on Sunday 15th October at 4pm. A service for anyone who has lost a baby 

in pregnancy, at birth or in early years, whether the loss was yesterday or 80 years ago. 

There will be an opportunity to write names on the remembrance tree at the back of 

church throughout Baby Loss Awareness Week. The church will be open 10 – 3.30pm 

every day. 

 

Rev Matt Wilkinson (Vicar)  01691 778519  mattwilkinson@cinw.org.uk  

Rev Yvonne Pryce (Curate)  07789105396  yvonnepryce@churchinwales.org.uk  

 

Church website:          http://www.stmaryschirk.org.uk/ 

Facebook:    https://www.facebook.com/stmaryschirk/ 
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